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Dear Parents, 
 

Our first cake sale coincides nicely with our non-school uniform 
day this half term! This will be a non-uniform day for ALL 
children, in return we ask for a donation of cakes to sell to 
raise profits for in school events for our children.  
 

Please only bring cakes to school in the morning, no money is needed until the 
afternoon. Cake drop off for your child, is at your child’s classroom the morning of 
Friday 10th February. All cakes welcome - especially VALENTINE’s themed ones!  
 
The sale will take place in the main School Hall and 
the entrance will be via the hall KS2 doors opposite 
the KS2 playground ramp only. Staff will be on the 
entry door. You will then move through the hall 
choosing your cakes and leave via the double doors 
that exit out onto the side field/Y3&4 entrance door 
onto the side field.  
 
The doors will be open from 3.45pm-4pm! First come, first serve basis stock 
dependent. £1 per 4 selected individual cakes/per slice. You will be given a cake sale 
voucher for the amount you wish to purchase.  

Please bring your own tub or bag with you. 
 

 
£1 = 1 voucher = 4 selected individual cakes/ slices. 

 
To make sure all children can be included please remember we do have some severe 
allergies in school – kindly ensure all cakes have NO NUT PRODUCTS (including 
Bakewell tarts) & if your cakes are gluten/dairy/egg free / vegan do include a note 
that we can display. Please ensure that tins/boxes have names AND classes clearly 
shown or send your cakes in a disposable (preferably recyclable) container if you do 
not wish to receive it back.   
 
 

  
Gerida Montague 
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